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MEMORANDUM











TO:		AAA Directors		NOTICE#: 112509-2-I-SWCBS


FROM:	E. Douglas Beach


Secretary 


		


DATE:	November 25, 2009





SUBJECT:	Notice of Clarification:  Travel Restrictions 





The purpose of this Notice is to inform Area Agencies on Aging (AAAs) that the travel restrictions noted in Notice# 031209-1-I-SWCBS have been continued by Chapter 2009-82, Laws of Florida, passed during the 2009 Regular Session. Thus, travel limitations will continue during the 2009-2010 fiscal year, effective July 1, 2009.  





The documentation requirements previously provided in Notice# 031209-1-I-SWCBS remain effective.  An updated version of the Department’s Mission-Critical Travel Memorandum is attached for your reference.





Thank you very much for your attention to this very important issue.  If you have questions, please contact your contract manager.    








Charlie Crist


GOVERNOR





E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D.


SECRETARY















































4040 ESPLANADE WAY


TALLAHASSEE


FLORIDA,  32399-7000





phone  850.414.2000


fax   850.414.2004


TDD   850.414.2001





http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us








